
 

 

 
CIR. NO. : LFPS/2435/2024  
DATE : 13.08.2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that as per DE circular no. DE.23(399)/School.Br./2024/622, 

dated 12.08.2024, the "Har Ghar Tiranga" campaign is being 

celebrated from 9th August to 15th August 2024. 

 

You are requested to celebrate it with great enthusiasm and express your 

patriotism by uploading selfies of your wards with the National Flag on 

the official website www.harghartiranga.com 

http://www.harghartiranga.com by 15th August 2024. 

 

Upload the photos/videos to generate an e-certificate and upload it 

on the e-mail id: doeharghartiranga@gmail.com  (Go to Insert and 

click files attachment and upload photo). 

 

IMPORTANT : Kindly upload those selfies and e-certificates on the given 

Google form for the school record. It is mandatory for all the students.  

Also, we encourage you to upload the photo on your social media and tag 

school’s official social media handles @LFPSDELHI in your posts so we 

can further amplify your patriotism and let the nation feel proud of Little 

Florians. 

 

Google Link: 

https://forms.gle/witG1fkBS1GrmkHW9   

 

Let’s make this Independence Day special and memorable by showcasing 

our collective pride and unity. 

 

(Principal) 

http://www.harghartiranga.com/
http://www.harghartiranga.com/
mailto:doeharghartiranga@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/witG1fkBS1GrmkHW9

